
Hummingbird Drive 
Swansea Point, BC 
V0E 2K2 

 To Whom It May Concern, 

 This email is in support of my neighbour,  building his shop 
 as he has specified in his application.  I own the property  of . 
 He has shown me the preliminary drawings and I have no concerns about 
 the size or placement of his shop. 

 Sincerely, 

Recieved by CSRD Staff 
June 18, 2024






